

Charlie Justice Susan Latvela Janet C. Long John Morroni Norm Roche Karen Williams Seel Kenneth T. Weich



February 12, 2014

SUBJECT: Public Hearing - CLARIFICATION

Beckett Bridge Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study

from Chesapeake Drive to Forest Avenue Tarpon Springs, Pinellas County, Florida County Project Number: PID 2161 FDOT Financial Project No.: 424385-1

Dear Property Owner/Interested Individual:

This letter provides clarification to previous correspondence. The clarification is shown further below in blue.

Pinellas County will conduct a Public Hearing in coordination with the Florida Department of Transportation for the above referenced project on Wednesday, February 26, 2014 from 5:00 pm to 7:30 pm at the Tarpon Springs Yacht Club, located at 350 N. Spring Boulevard, Tarpon Springs, Florida, 34689. An open house will be conducted from 5:00 pm until 6:00 pm. A formal presentation will be made at 6:00 pm, followed by a public comment period. This letter is being sent to all property owners located within approximately 1,000 feet of the proposed alignment, others who have expressed an interest in being informed, and other public officials and agencies.

Information about the Recommended Alternative and other alternatives considered during the study will be presented. Representatives from the project team will be available to take comments and answer questions. The public is also invited to attend the follow-up Board of County Commissioners (BCC) meeting on April 15, 2014 in the Commission Chambers at 315 Court Street, Clearwater, FL 33756. The BCC meeting starts at 2:00 pm; however, the Beckett Bridge presentation and discussion will not begin until 6:00 pm.

Mr. Tony Horrnik, P.E., Project Manager, may be contacted for additional information at (727) 464-3640 or at thormik@co.pinellas.fl.us. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. If you need special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act, or require translation services (free of charge), please contact Mr. Tony Horrnik at least seven days before the meeting.

Thank you for your interest in this project.

Sincerely,

David E. Scott, P.E. Executive Director

